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Extended deadline for early registrations 
Our meeting in Lausanne (September 4th – 7th) promises to be an exciting meeting with 
outstanding keynote speakers and 21 fascinating symposia as well as our poster 
sessions (visit https://www.ebbs2021.org for full details).  
 
We have now extended our deadline for reduced cost early registration. We offer both 
virtual and regular attendance, and you can upgrade to full attendance at any time 
between now and the meeting, allowing you to be completely flexible with your plans.  
 

 Full attendance (early 
registration until April 30th) 

Virtual Attendance (early 
registration until April 30thth) 

EBBS Members €300 €100 
EBBS Non-Members €450 €150 
EBBS Student Members €180 €60 
EBBS Student Non-Members €270 €90 

 
We look forward to seeing you in Lausanne! 
 
NOW OPEN: Nominations for EBBS executive committee 

We invite nominations for candidates (who should be members of EBBS) to stand for 
election for 
 
One Ordinary Member 
 
One Young Scientist Member (no more than 10 years since PhD) 
 
Treasurer 
 
Nominations should be made by a member of EBBS and sent by e-mail to the Secretary 
General, Alex Easton (secretary@ebbs-science.org) no later than May 3rd, 2021. 
 
Nominations should include a short summary of the candidate (about ½ A4 along with a 
photo if possible). This will be published together with the web-on-line ballots. In 
accepting nominations, we assume that the candidate has already agreed to stand for 
election. 
 
 
FENS forum 2022: call for symposia and workshops 
 



The FENS forum in Paris (9-13 July 2022) has put out a call for symposia and technical 
workshops. Full details can be found at https://forum.fens.org/proposal-
submission/#1544437898903-693d51db-5724 with a deadline for submissions of Thursday 
20th May 2021.  
 


